Facilities Committee
September 20, 2018
Highland Regional High School 5:10 pm

Committee Members Present: Mrs. Patricia Wilson, Mr. Bill Murray, Mrs. Dawn Leary
Administrator: Anthony Tarsatana
Also Present: Dr. Repici

Mr. Tarsatana presented the following:

1.
2.

3.

The committee discussed the candidates for the grounds positions.

Mr. Anthony Tarsatana updated the committee on the progress of the district
landscaping contractor.

The committee was informed of the plans for a pavilion in the Triton athletic stadium by
the Triton Alumni and Development Committee.

Mr. Anthony Tarsatana updated the committee on all of the completed summer
projects and security improvements.

The committee was informed of the progress on the repairs of the Timber Creek HVAC
system.

The committee walked the school to review some of the work completed in the
summer.

Respectfully submitted

Mr. Anthony Tarsatana



